
Portsmouth School Board 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 

 
 

Notice of Non-Public Non-Session 
 
 

Tuesday, March 2, 2004 
5:30 p.m. 

Board Room, Little Harbour School 
 

 
 
 
It is anticipated the Portsmouth School Board will meet in a non-public session  
on Tuesday, March 2, 2004 at 5:30 p.m. in the Board Room at Little Harbour School.  
This non-public session would be held in accordance with RSA 91-A:3 II. ( c )*. 
 
Dated this twenty-seventh day of February, 2004.  
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• RSA 91-A:3 II. ( c ) 
 

“Matters which, if discussed in public, would likely affect adversely the reputation of  
any person, other than a member of the body or agency itself, unless such person 
requests an open meeting.” 

 
 
 


